
 

 

(541) 774-9220 | 301 Ehrman Way, Medford, OR 97501 

 

April 11, 2022 

 

Dear Valued Users of Collins Dollies, 

 

Over the past year, the worldwide supply chain disruptions have greatly impacted production at 

Collins Manufacturing as well as countless other businesses in the United States and all over the 

world. Supply chain disruptions mixed with huge increases in demand has extended our lead 

times like never before. We deeply apologize for all the delayed orders while we work hard to 

circumvent these supply chain issues. We cannot express our gratitude enough for your 

patience and understanding. 

Our focus has always been on providing the safest and highest-quality products for end-users 

and first responders. We also take great pride in offering and maintaining fair prices.  

For the first time since March of 2019, we finally had to increase our prices to account for the 

rapid inflation and dramatic increased cost of materials. However, to supplement the price 

increase and continue to offer as much value as possible, we have added a second year to our 

warranty. To register, please complete and submit the extended warranty card found at the 

end of Collins Hi-Speed Dolly User Manual.  

Also, as we get closer to releasing the new G7 Hi-Speed Dolly, we will begin shipping current 

gen-6 (SLZ) Hi-Speed Dolly sets with the G7’s all new aluminum center-cambered T-12 Cross 

Rail, which extends out to 104-inches span. Because of the great response in testing and at tow 

shows, this will become the new standard for Collins Cross Rails. We will make an 

announcement on the Collins Dollies Facebook page when this is to take place. 

We truly value you and your business, and we are honored to be able to offer safe and high-

quality products that support you and your profession. Thank you for your service and we look 

forward to continuing to offer our support in the future. 

 

Sincerely, 

  

Collins Manufacturing 

 


